
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2021  
 
 

Re: GCSE Geography fieldtrip to York City Centre Friday 8th October 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
 
As part of the GCSE Geography course, students must carry out fieldwork investigation 
in human and physical landscapes. This requirement will be fulfilled with a visit to York 
City Centre on Friday 8th October 2021 to carry out the human fieldwork.  The purpose 
of the visit will be to carry out primary fieldwork collection that students will write up 
in lessons during October and use to answer fieldwork enquiry questions in their GCSE 
examinations in the summer.   
 
On 8th October the students will depart from school at 9.00am and the trip will run 
within normal school hours.  All students will need to bring a clipboard, packed lunch 
(although they have the option to buy lunch in York) and be appropriately dressed for 
all weather conditions.  
 
The cost of this visit has been subsidised by the school, but we would request a 
contribution of £8.00 towards the cost of the coach.  If this is a problem, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at the school.  Payment and consent needs to be made via 
Parent Pay please, by Wednesday 6th October 2021.  
 
Thank you for your support in organising this compulsory element of their GCSE 
Geography course.  If you have any questions, please contact me at school by email 
wainwrightr@ripongrammar.com.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs R. Wainwright  
Head of Geography     
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